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From: Colin Huckle
Sent: 25 February 2025 15:40
To: NeighbourhoodPlanning
Subject: Weymouth Town Council Neighbourhood Plan

[You don't oŌen get email from  Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
My wife and I support this Plan. Only comment is that more Affordable Housing would have been helpful bearing in 
mind low wage economy and very high property prices. 
 
Colin and Marian Huckle. 

Sent from my iPad 


